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PAPAPlHRASS OF LGXM SENl

FROM: Secretary of State, Washington

TO: American Embassy, London

LfA!D: December 22, 1944

lTr/BM{: 10646

The following message is from FYA and the Department. It
was repeated as Department's 2569 to Stockholm.

Reference Stockholm's 5105, December 13 (repeated as 1652
to London); Department's 10495, December 16 (repeated as 2535
to Stockholm); Stockholm's 5170, December 18 (repeated as 1673
to London); Embassyls 11227, December 18 (repeated as 854 to
Stockholm).

The Department makes the recommendation that detailed steps
to implement Bretton Woods Resolution No. 6 as suggested in
Stockholm's 5105 should not now be discussed with Boheman.

We anticipate recomronding approach to the Swedish Govern-
ment through the American Legation, Stockholm, with detailed
formulations in full including, it is likely, those which the
American Legation, Stockholm, recommended, after Boheman has
agreed with the general statement on Bretton Woods Resolution
as reworded in Department's 10495. We are now preparing here
the detailed recommendations.
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cc: 1/2/45 For Information - Messrs. Schmidt, Gilbert, Mrs. R.
Shwartz, Feig (3), Miss Scullen, Fisher, Arnold., Blake, O'Flaherty,
Brenner, Miss Burnett, Zimmerman, Moskovitz, NY Fed., General
Records.

Note: Telegram 5105 was sent to you on December 27, 1944.
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